Home Learning Grid

Week Beginning: 16" January 2023

Term 3: Week 3 Primary 2A

Reading

Numeracy

You will be given a new reading book every Monday. Some
groups may get a second book on a Thursday.

The book should be brought
back into school each day so
we can do reading in class.
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You can decide how best to spread the pages out over the week but please ensure that
reading is practised regularly.

Weight — we will be looking at weight in class.

e Can you chose three objects from around the house. Hold them one
at a time and think about what weight they are. Can you put these
in order of lightest to heaviest?

e Repeat with a new set of objects.

If you have scales at home, you could weigh the items and check if you
were correct.

Spelling Extra Task

Extra Task

Your weekly spelling words and suggested activities can be found on Teams. I will also
put a paper copy of the lists for the term into homework folders this week.

Teams - Assignments

Please write out your spelling words twice and choose an activity from the spelling

activity grid to help you learn your words. Spelling words will be checked in class every
Friday, so please ask an adult to help you practise the words throughout the week. You
can also make up a different way of learning your spelling words if you have any ideas
of your own.
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The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark
You can listen to the story here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=04YcSysxgk4
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This is a shorter version of the book we read in class.

If you have any queries about your child’s home learning, please contact the class teacher via their GLOW email accounts: gw22summersrichard@glow.sch.uk
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